
 

 

 
 

Summary of the decisions taken at the meeting of the 
Taxi & General Licensing Committee held on Tuesday 3 October 2023 

 
Agenda Item and Recommendations Decision  
 
Agenda Item 6 
Private Hire and Hackney Carriage 
Licensing Policy 2023 
 

 
Resolved 
  
(1) That a decision on the draft Private 

Vehicle Hire and Hackney Carriage 
Licensing Policy be deferred for the 
following reasons: 

  
1.   To allow additional time for members 

of Taxi & General Licensing 
Committee to consider the 
consultation responses and their 
implications prior to a decision being 
made on the recommendations.  
  

2.   To allow officers to incorporate 
suggested practical amendments 
within the body of the draft policy 
prior to further consideration of the 
draft policy.  

  
 
 


